Questions and Answers
Issued : April 16, 2020

Request for Proposals
Avondale Fire and Medical Written and Practical Exam Svcs
RFP 20-044

A Non-Mandatory pre-submittal conference was held for this Request for Proposals on April 8, 2020,
via Zoom meetings. City staff in attendance included Fire Chiefs: Jeff Case, Aaron Glass, Ben Avitia,
and Admin. Assistant Christine Gracia and Senior Buyer, Loretta Browning. Inquiries regarding this
solicitation were due in writing no later than April 13, 2020.

There were no question received through Vendor Registry or email regarding this
solicitation.
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